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CALENDER OF EVENTS

Inside The Newsletter

   Thoughts from your District Governor ….

Rick Reynolds, District Governor 2011-2012 September   7   PSC Meeting 
October        5		  Bob Dowden Dinner (No PSC Meeting) 
October        8	  	Cut And Shoot Family Country Hoe Down 
November    2   PSC Meeting 
December    7   PSC Meeting 

LIONS DISTRICT 2-S2
Chambers - Harris - Liberty - Montgomery 

San Jacinto - Walker - Waller

BACK TO SCHOOL……BACK TO WORK!

Can you believe that summer is actually almost over?  I know that with this HOT weather we are having 
it seems like summer will never end, but the signs of autumn are here.  If you have a child or grandchild 
who is going to school, you know that fall is upon us!  Or perhaps, like yours truly, you have an educator in 
the house and you REALLY know that school will be starting soon.  My wonderful bride Marla, (who has 
been called by former students as “The Greatest Teacher Ever”!) has been as “busy as a bee” for the past 
couple of weeks.  Between that and keeping me On Track she has been going non-stop!  We have been to 
several governor visits in the past month and I can’t begin to tell you how much fun we are having!  It is 
really exciting to visit clubs and find out that Lions everywhere feel the same way I do about the things we 
do!  Lions are getting back “that loving feeling” of serving together as a family.  Lions are getting reignited 
and excited and motivated about getting out and promoting what it is we do as Lions through community 
service!  If you haven’t yet scheduled your club’s visit, please contact Cabinet Secretary Lion Eva Thatcher 
as soon as you can so you can get your ticket to the Lions Express!  I still have hopes to get my message of 
Family, Fun and Fellowship through service to all the Lions in the district by the end of December!  So 
hurry up and climb aboard!

Speaking of “WE SERVE!”, there are bunches and bunches of opportunities to serve presenting themselves 
to Lions in the coming months.  Don’t forget to get your club involved in serving our Earth by planting 
trees.  Lion Charlotte Wade, President of Houston Spring Branch, has graciously embraced this opportunity 
by volunteering to lead the Lions of District 2S2 in our “Plant One Tree Per Member” campaign.  Be sure 
to come to the September PSC and hear her ideas and plans and how you can get your club involved.  
Remember, I BELIEVE that if you plant trees, you will be planting the idea of service in the minds of others 
and YOU WILL get new members!  Oh….speaking of PSC, I want to thank all of the presidents who came 
to the August meeting and I hope you will return for ALL of the meetings this year.  Last month we focused 
on presidents, so the September meeting will focus on Secretaries.  Secretaries, come to the September 
meeting and get your gift.  Presidents who were not able to come the last meeting, remember I have a pin for 
you from International President Tam and you have to come to the PSC to receive it!

October PSC will be our annual Bob Dowden Dinner this year.  This is one our district’s main fundraisers 
for your camp in Kerrville.  (continues on page 2)
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The Bob Dowden Dinner is a great opportunity to support our Texas Lions Camp and all of those campers who are 
able to go to camp each summer free of charge and experience life in a way they may never have otherwise been 
able to.  This is an opportunity for you to impact the life of one individual or many individuals as campers have their 
lives changed by the experience you have made possible as a Lion in Texas.  

As you can see, Autumn brings out a lot of chances To Serve.  School is starting so how about helping with school 
supplies where there is a need.  Get your eyeglass program back in gear and be ready to get glasses for the kiddos 
who need them.  Get prepared to be involved with our youth contests and peace poster contest.  NOW is the 
time to be planning your club’s involvement in our youths’ growing process and showing them the way To Serve!   
Plan a Health Fair or a Vision Screening.  If your club hasn’t been involved in these in the past, talk to a club that has!   
(The PSC is a GREAT VENUE for this kind of interaction and information sharing).  Ask your Zone Chair what he 
or she knows about these kind of service opportunities.

I hope you all are ready for fall and I look forward to serving along with you in the coming months.  So C’mon…….
Climb Aboard as we ROAR through the year and Keep Our Lions Family on the TRACK TO SERVICE!  I hope to 
see all of you soon.

BOB DOWDEN DINNER 
OCTOBER 5, 2011 

Memorial Herman Northwest 
1635 North Loop West 

South Tower Conference room 
6:00 p.m.

Remeber all proceeds go to the  

Texas Lions Camp 
 

Tickets $15.00 

Special 2 tickets for $25.00 until September 7, 2011 
Contact: Lion Betty Ezell - 713-849-0490 

Lion Chris Moorman - 936-776-3018

 
 

We also need Auction item both Live and Silent.

 
And of course cookies, pies and cakes... 
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Thought’s from the First Vice District Governor: 

First Vice District Governor Paul Eads

Well, howdy everyone.  I’m sitting at the health fair that the Royal Oaks Lions are sponsoring.  It’s only 7:30 am 
and there must be two thousand people waiting to get in.  It’s amazing there are booths everywhere in the old Sharps 
town Shopping Center..( it’s now called Plaza America)  The facility is new, modern and lends itself well to this kind 
of extravaganza.  I was just informed that the District Governor is coming and there will be a presentation some-
where on a stage....and I’m supposed to be there too.

This is the kind of public exposure that the Lions Clubs in our district need desperately.  It has been shown through-
out the world that when the Lions participate in a community project, the community benefits, but more importantly, 
the Lions benefit.  When Winnie Mae and I went to USA/Canada Forum, we were told that each and every club 
should create a “Signature Project”.  It was explained that a signature project is one that the community can identify 
as a Lions Club project.  Maybe this is what we need to do in order to recruit new YOUNGER members.  

“This paragraph is inserted for me to find out if anyone actually reads this blurb.  Now is the time for all good men 
to come to the aid of their party.  Now is the time for all good men to come to the aid of their party.  Now is the time 
for all good men to come to aid of their party.  Now is the time for all good men to come to the aid of their party.  The 
first person who e-mails me to say he/she read this will be presented with a prize.”

Now back to Lionism... Ladies and Gentlemen we have a problem,.  Last year the Lions Clubs in Texas lost more 
than 1500 members.  Do you realize that is almost our entire membership in district 2-S2???  At this rate, there will 
be no Lions in Texas in 20 years.  When was the last time YOU asked someone to become a Lion?

Thought’s from the Second Vice District Governor: 

Second Vice District Governor Eddie Risha

WE CAN DO IT
How many of you “invited” a guest to join you for Lunch/Dinner?

Did you make arrangements to plant a tree for each member? 

PLANT A TREE – BRING A GUEST
80 Club 2-S2 by the end of 2014 

We Can Do It!!!

Go on-line to Download Membership application at www.lions2s2.org  

http://www.lions2s2.org
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PSC Meeting 
Presidents and Secretaries Council Meeting  
SEPTEMBER 7, 2011, 
Come early to eat, Meeting starts at 7:00 pm 
 
CHINA BEAR RESTAURANT 
Located at 15000 I-45 North 
On the northbound feeder road.

Pencils: Check   Notebooks: Check   Ruler: Check
It’s August and this scenario (or something close to it) is being played out all across Texas: Mom or Dad have been 
to the school or on the school website to get the list of supplies their children will need. Now the frenzy has begun 
to make sure everything on the list is ready to go on that first day of school.

It may cost a ton of money, but they have to have it. Paper, erasers, pens, notebooks: check. Ruler, protractor, 3 ring 
binders: check. Gym clothes: check. Folders, thumb drive: check. New pair of jeans, new tennis shoes, new shirts: 
check. Haircut: check. New lunch box: check. Eye Exam: NOT CHECKED! 

“We’re just out of money; we can’t afford the exam much less glasses. I hope their eyes haven’t changed much 
over the summer, plus the school district has to check them anyway”…….and so it plays out in households all over 
the State. As a result, thousands of children will start school with all of the right supplies, but NOT all of the right 
TOOLS!

But is leaving it up to the schools the answer? School budgets have been slashed, larger districts that had dedicated 
testers, probably have cut them. Nursing staffs will be as bare bones as is allowed, so nurses will find it harder 
and harder to get the job done accurately. Acuity chart tests, which are minimal exams at best, will be further 
marginalized due to lack of time. 

This year it will be more important than ever for TLERC and Lions Clubs across Texas to step up and serve our 
children, as the “Knights of the Blind” we are. The great thing is that in the last few years a new device has appeared 
to bring the screening process into the 21st century. It’s called PediaVision.

Once you are trained in its use, PediaVision shoots a computerized picture of an eye so quickly that even a baby’s 
eyes can be checked accurately (almost impossible with old methods). The results are stored in the computer. Now 
accurate results can be obtained with even the youngest students and at day cares.

More importantly it also detects and records several additional anomalies of the eye, which go undetected using 
the old screening methods. Conditions, which if caught early enough may be correctable in the child. Doctors use 
PediaVision in their offices, but have to pay not only for the equipment, but also each time they pull the trigger. 
However, PediaVision will sell Lions the equipment and we do not have to pay the $4-$5 per image. It is a great 
tool and can be shared by clubs all across a zone or district. 

Of course, once the exams are done there will be thousands of families that can’t afford the glasses and once again 
the Lions of Texas will step up to the plate. President Tam believes it. “I Believe” it. 

Using TLERC’s lab we can help you put new glasses on those needy children for $14/pair ($18 for some 
prescriptions). TLERC’s Children’s Eyeglass Program made 1,000 pair last year. We can do a lot more, and you can 
serve a lot more through our own State project than using retail outlets. Call TLERC to help your club get going in 
this important work. 

Eye Exam: Check! Glasses: Check!

Lion Tom Blase, VG2A1 
TLERC Promotions Director
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Convention Information 

PDG Margaret Badeaux 

Convention Chairperson

713-856-5549

mbado@prodigy.net

MD-2 TEXAS LIONS 2012
STATE CONVENTION

May 17 - 19, 2012

Sheraton North Houston 
Bush Intercontinental Airport 

15700 John F. Kennedy Boulevard
Houston,Texas 77032

Golf Tournament 
May 17, 2012 

Tour 18 Golf Course 
1:30pm Shotgun Start 

Contact PDG Art Drouin 
936-537-1400 

adrouinsr@hotmail.com

“Come join our salute to Patriotism”
www.GoLions.us 

Register on-line
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LIONS DISTRICT 2-S2
HUMANITARIAN RELIEF FUND

MATCHING FUNDS REQUEST FORM 

HRF provides funds for local disaster relief and to aid Lions Clubs
in humanitarian efforts that are beyond the resources of the individual club.

HRF will match funds ( up to $1,250 ) raised by clubs to aid in their projects. 
Once the HRF Request has been approved, the Cabinet Treasurer will issue the check to the service provider

Lions Club: 

Other Lions Clubs: 

Request Information: 
 
 
 

Person or Persons Benefiting: 
 

Date Funds Needed:
 
Contact Person:       Phone: 

 

EVA THATCHER
12478 Eva Lane 
Conroe, TX 77306-1700 
H: 936-231-3562 
W: 936-524-4383 
F: 936-231-3562(Call First) 
eett2@msn.com

SUBMIT REQUESTS TO:

CHAIRMAN 
FVDG PAUL EADS 
H: 713-861-8733 
paul-eads@comcast.net

DIRECTORS 
TERRY S. LANDERS 
H: 713-461-7086 
C: 713-208-2698 
tslanders@comcast.net

WES CARR 
H: 936-264-2878
W: 713-643-2691
C: 713-703-9210
F: 713-643-5313
wes.carr@carr-redwine.com

PAT MANN 
H: 281-422-5400 
patmann5@comcast.net

 

DISTRICT GOVERNOR
DG Richard “Rick” Reynolds
H: 936-494-3813
C: 281-686-0882 
ricke2424@yahoo.com

 
IMMEDIATE PAST DISTRICT GOVERNOR
IPDG GLEN STARR 
H: 936-441-3692 
W: 936-756-9870 
C: 281-799-4959 
F: 936-756-1256 
glenstarr@consolidated.net

SECRETARY 
EVA THATCHER 
H: 936-231-3562 
W: 936-524-4383 
F: 936-231-3562(Call First) 
eett2@msn.com
 
TREASURER 
PDG RONALD LANDERS 
C: 281-520-9195 
rglanders@comcast.net
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PAST DISTRICT GOVERNORS DISTRICT 2-S2
Distinguished Achievement Award Application 

PURPOSE
The purpose of the Past District Governors District 2-S2 Association Distinguished Achievement Award is to “bestow 
honor upon those Lions in District 2-S2 who have shown outstanding leadership and service achievement to their Club, 
Community and District.” 

QUALIFICATIONS
Minimum qualifications for the Past District Governors District 2-S2
Distinguished Achievement Award are: 

 (a) An active member with at least seven (7) years of service. This award is for living Lions only, unless 
      the honoree passes away after being nominated.
 (b) Outstanding leadership and dedicated service to Club. Community and district.
 (c) Special achievements in, or contributions to, humanitarian service for those less fortunate.
 (d) At the time of the presentation of the award, must NOT be a District Governor or Past District 
      Governor of any Lions Clubs International District. 

NOMINATIONS
The completed application form(s), will be provided to the Chairman of the District Governor’s Honorary  
Committee. Said application may be made by any Lion in the District that is in good standing. The application(s) are 
required to be received by February 15th of each year and will be valid for that year only. If an applicant is not selected 
for that year, a new application must be submitted again to be considered for this award. There is no requirement to induct 
someone each and every year. 

PAST DISTRICT GOVERNORS DISTRICT 2-S2
DISTINGUISHED ACHIEVEMENT AWARD APPLICATION 

Applicant:             Year Joined Lions Club:
Lions Club(s):
Offices Held:
Service to Club: 

Service to Community: 

Service to Lions District: 

Awards & Honors received from the community, non-Lions organizations and/or Lions: 
 

Other achievements: 

Submitted by:
Lions Club: Date: 

SEND TO : PDG IRV WISHNOW, 5235 BRAESVALLEY DR., HOUSTON, TX 77096
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Directory Corrections
Directory corrections and additions 

If you know of a correction please contact the Directory Chairman 
PDG Ronald Landers       281-520-9195 

rglanders@comcast.net

Pages 12, 19, 51 and 68

New Email Address 

Barron Cagle 
barroncagle@yahoo.com 

Page 50

Currect email address

Pat H. Brennan 
brentechinc@consolidated.net

Page 50 and 82

New Email Address

Thomas Capers 
thomascapers2s2@yahoo.com

Page 72

New Treasurer

Kenneth Butler 
P. O. Box 595 
Cleveland, TX 77328-0595 
H: 281-592-5761 
Ken.butler@att.net

Page 78

Email and phone number

Jim Mitchum 
C: 936-258-9500 
Emc458@yahoo.com

Page 87

Houston Downtown Lions Club

Meeting days 1st, 2nd and 4th Tuesdays 
12 Noon

Mailing addresses for all officers is

P. O. Box 131534 
Houston, TX 77219

Ralph Reed, President 
979-220-0495 
ralph@houstondowntownlionsclub.org

John Donato, Secretary 
ralph@houstondowntownlionsclub.org

Rosa Brown, Treasurer 
ralph@houstondowntownlionsclub.org

Charles King, Membership Chair 
membership@houstondowntownlionsclub.org

Page 102

Correct Email

Charlotte Wade 
charlottewade@live.com

Page 114 

Correct spelling of first name and email address 

Elisabeth Martensen
elisabethm06@wildblue.net

Page 123

Correct Home Phone

Isador Ybarra 
H: 281-636-1615

mailto:rglanders@comcast.net
mailto:barroncagle@yahoo.com
mailto:brentechinc@consolidated.net
mailto:thomascapers2s2@yahoo.com
mailto:Ken.butler@att.net
mailto:Emc458@yahoo.com
mailto:ralph@houstondowntownlionsclub.org
mailto:ralph@houstondowntownlionsclub.org
mailto:ralph@houstondowntownlionsclub.org
mailto:membership@houstondowntownlionsclub.org
mailto:charlottewade@live.com
mailto:abethm06@wildblue.net
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FOR THE MD-2 STATE CONVENTION TO BE HELD BEGINNING MAY 17, 2012

WE ARE GOING TO NEED A BUNCH OF GOOD LIONS FROM DISTRICT 2-S2 TO GO THE EXTRA 
MILE TO CHAIR THE MANY COMMITTEES WE WILL NEED TO PULL THIS OFF.

WE NEED CHAIRMEN FOR THE FOLLOWING:

       THURSDAY NIGHT ACTIVITY (Casino Night)	
		 This would be a great project for a whole club and	
		 a lot of fun too.  If your club likes to have fun together
		 this is the job for you.  The Greenspoint Lions will be
		 supplying the casino equipment.  This committee will
		 also have to obtain prizes for the “winners”.

       TRANSPORTATION/WELCOMING COMMITTEE
		 Responsible for greeting incoming Lions either at Bush 
            International, Hobby or arrival at the Hotel to ensure  
            no  one gets lost.

       HOSPITALITY ROOM 
            To set up and stock a “gathering room” where our  
            guests can have a coke, glass of water, coffee, etc.  
            non - alcoholic

       EXHIBITS/DISPLAYS 
            Coordinate exhibitors, charities and others who might  
            was to set up displays during the Convention

 
        MEETING ROOMS 
            Coordinate meeting rooms and ensure that they are set  
            up properly and ready to go during the Convention. 
 
        SPOUSE TOURS

	Set up and coordinate tours for non-Lion Spouses.   
            This Committee is self-supporting.  A lot of prep work  
            has been done by Lion Karen Cagle.  She will be the  
            committee contact. 

 
        ENTERTAINMENT	  
            Coordinate with DG Richard Surface (X-3) who is  
            working on getting youth groups to entertain.   
            Then fill in the blanks with other entertainment  
            (we have 6  functions altogether to plan for.

DOOR PRIZES 
     Securing about 18 nice doorprizes to be given out at  
     the Six functions.  We are assuming the Thursday  
     night committee will do their own securing.

HALL OF FAME COORDINATOR 
     Work with the State coordinator to set up the luncheon  
     and presentation.  Terry Landers will also serve with  
     his Audio/Visual expertise. 
 
OPPORTUNITIES FOR YOUTH COORDINATOR 
     Work with Lion Jake Bentley (T-2) on this luncheon. 
     This committee has its own budget from the State.

ELECTIONS COORDINATOR 
     Work with IPCC Stump Weatherford (S-1) on  
     whatever he may need for this Committee

Please contact: 	 PDG Margaret Badeaux 
                            713-856-5549 
                            mbado@prodigy.net  
	  
	                  JUDY CHAMPION 
                             281-442-9707 
                             jwalley@flash.net  

AND WHILE YOUR THINKING ABOUT WHICH 
COMMITTEE YOU WANT TO WORK ON.  

DON’T FORGET TO REGISTER FOR  
THE STATE CONVENTION

www.golions.us

mailto:mbado@prodigy.net
http://www.golions.us
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Lions District 2-S2
Hall of Fame Nomination form

  Minimum standards to qualify for the Lions District 2-S2 Hall of Fame are:
	 	 •	An	active	member	with	at	least	five	(5)	years	of	service.
	 	 •	Outstanding	and	dedicated	service	to	Lionism	beyond	the	call	of	duty.
	 	 •	Service	to	the	community,	district,	state	and	international	Lionism.
	 	 •	Special	achievements	in,	or	contributions	to,	humanitarian	service	for
	 	 	 those	less	fortunate.
	 	 •	Solicitation	in	any	way	for	this	recognition	will	automatically	eliminate	the
	 	 	 candidate	for	that	year. 

	 The	following	profile	may	be	used	to	submit	information	to	the	Hall	of	Fame
	 Committee,	but	this	form	is	not	intended	to	limit	what	information	may	be	submitted.
 
	 Nominations	may	be	made	by	any	Lion	who	is	in	good	standing	in	the	District.
 
	 All	nominations	should	be	submitted	to	the	committee	in	written	form	and	must	be
	 received	by	the	chairperson	at	the	below	address	no	later	than	December	31. 
    
   PDG Harry Goetzman   936-856-3782  
   18143 Hwy 75N   goetz@consolidated.net  
   Willis, TX 77378 

Name of Nominee: 

Lions	Club(s): 

Office(s)	Held: 

Service	to	Club: 

Service	to	District: 

Service	to	State: 

Service	to	International: 

Service	to	Community: 

Awards	&	Honors	received	from	the	community,	non	Lions	organizations	and	/	or	Lions: 
 

Other	Achievements: 

Submitted	by: 

Club:			 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Date:
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The need to impact a positive change  on the environment for the year 2011 - 2012

From an environmental perspective, what does this picture depict?   
“Long term evidence provides irrefutable proof”.

The cartoonist argues that this is a trend based on global warming?!!.

While this answer may not be politically correct I think you would agree that global warming is a serious 
environmental problem in which pollution is one of the major contributory factors. Are you aware of the 
serious environmental issues that Texas faces with respect to environmental pollution?

Texas rank third among states in terms of gross state product and second in manufacturing hence one 
may argue that pollution should be somewhat proportionate to production. Yes that is true however the 
state’s spending to control pollution is disproportionately small in comparison to the size of the industry. 
Let us look quickly on some statistics and see how it affects the state of Texas: 
Texas ranks 46 among states for water quality, 31 on pestcides control, we lead the nation in the emis-
sions of toxic air pollutant. 

Based on the information given one would argue that the state of Texas is not playing its role in creating a 
conducive environment for life form. My question today is; are we doing enough to positively and  
effectively impact the environment to make it a better place?  Could you just think about the plans that 
you have made to impact positively on the environment in the previous years which have never  
materialize.  Are we going to allow history to repeat itself in such a negative way? At this moment I want us 
all to think what change we will make and what we will do to impact positively and more effectively on the 
environment for district 2-S2 year 2011 -2012. Lions there are so many simple inexpensive projects that 
can be establish. Just to name a few:

Plant a garden or a tree in the community, set up a recycling system in the community, create a habitat 
for wildlife, organize an environmental club in the community, sponsor an environmental slogan or speech 
competition in a school. 

The theme for the district 2 –S2 echoes “I believe”. Do you realize the need to effectively  
impact the environment? Do you believe we can and will positively impact the environment for the district 
2-S2 year 2011 – 2012? If the answer is yes give ourselves a hearty roar for work in progress.

Stedman Douglas 
Enviromental Chairman
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Kwik Kopy Printing & Parcel Plus 
1010 Spring Cypress Road 
Spring, Texas 77373 
Phone: 281.353.7977 Fax: 281.353.6741  
Toll-Free: 1-866-897-5945 
E-mail: mail@kkspring.com 

David Scott

WE SERVE  
District 2-S2 reported 

Eye exams and eye glasses donated

Campbell Soup Labels

Used eyeglasses collected

Hours given towards Lionism

Lions Mints 
 

Simple way to raise funds.   
 

Peppermint and Wintergreen Mints

PDG Ronald Landers    281-520-9195 
rglanders@comcast.net

Visit One of Our Web Sites 
Which have been recently updated

www.lions2s2.org   www.texaslions.org  www.usacanadalionsforum.org  www.lionsclubs.org 

PAWPRINTS of 2-S2 
Official newsletter of Lions District 2-S2 

The District Newsletter Advertisements. 
These Ad’s are busines card size 3 1/4 inches by 1 3/4 inches, 

They cost $100 per ad panel for the year, or $25 a month. 
Double sized ads double the cost. 

This is a Way to say Thanks to a Great Lion or to show your Clubs pride. 
Subsciptions 

$30 for the year. 
Make Checks out to Lions District 2-S2 

DISCLAIMER: Any views or opinions presented in Paid Ad’s are expressed by the contributor 
and is to be considered  his/her own personal opinion, and not the opinion of 

The District 2-S2 or the Editor.

Lion Terry Landers  2015 Crestdale Dr. Houston, TX 77080-5303 tslanders@comcast.net

All  Ads and subscriptions need to be renewed at this time. 
August - June, 2011-2012. 

2011-2012  
MD-2 Lions State Convention 

www.golions.us

http://www.golions.us
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RICK  REYNOLDS
936-494-3813 (OFFICE)

936- 494-3813 (FAX)
281-686-0882 (CELL) 
ricke2424@yahoo.com

REYNOLDS 
DEVELOPMENT

“REMODELLING BY SKILLED
CRAFTSMEN”

“Honor the Texas flag; 
I Pledge Allegiance to thee, 

Texas, One State under God, 
One and Indivisible.”

(Face the Texas flag with your right hand over your heart.)

CLUB CLASSIFIEDS
Any Club with a classified type ad may advertise their need or project for FREE. All  such information must 

be submitted to Lion Terry Landers by the 10th of the month.
tslanders@comcast.net  or calling 713-461-7086 

1939 - Celebrating 71 years of Community Service - 2010

WHERE LIONS MEET 
BE PRESENT LORD. 

TO WELD OUR HEARTS IN 
ONE ACCORD. 

TO DO THY WILL, 
LORD MAKE US STRONG. 

TO AID THE WEAK AND  
RIGHT THE WRONG.

Second Vice District Governor 
Eddie Risha

Conroe Noon Lions Club

First Vice District Governor 
Paul Eads

Houston Heights 
Lions Club

District Governor 
Richard “Rick” Reynolds

Cut & Shoot Family 
Lions Club

Conroe Noon Lions Club

Your Ad here for 
$100 a year
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Richard "Rick" Reynolds 
District Governor 

 
Paul Eads 

First Vice District Governor 
 

Eddie Risha 
Second Vice District Governor 

 
Eva Thatcher 

Cabinet Secretary

Ronald Landers 
Cabinet Treasurer

Terry S. Landers 
Newsletter Editor/WebMaster

2011-2012 OFFICERS

Lions District 2-S2
Lion Terry Landers
Editor
2015 Crestdale Dr.
Houston, TX 77080-5303
tslanders@comcast.net

Prsrt Std
Auto

U.S. Postage Paid
Spring, TX

Permit No. 176

Next PSC Meeting 
AUGUST 3, 2011
**  CHINA BEAR  ** 

15000 I-45 North 
Dinner 6:00 P.M.      Meeting 7:00 P.M.

The President and Secretary Council 
meeting is held  at  the 

CHINA BEAR RESTAURANT 
located at 15000 I-45 North 

On the northbound feeder road

The cost for the buffet is $13.00 per person, 
including tax and gratuity. 

 
The food is buffet-style, of Chinese, 

American and Mexican food. 
 

There are desserts galore 
and more than one Ice Cream Machine. 


	 Thoughts from your District Governor .

